
TRUST TERRITORY OF THE PACIFIC ISLANDS 

August 14 1 1979 

Dr. Hugh s. Pratt 

OFFICE OF THE HIGH COMMISSIONER 

SAIPAN. MARIANA ISLANDS 969:50 

Brookhaven National Laboratory 
Associated Universities, Inc. 
Upton, Long Island 
New York 11973 

Dear Dr. Pratt: 

Ca.BLE AOORESS 
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The last report which we have received at headquarters, Health 
Services, Trust Territory of the Pacific Islands, was 'A Twenty­
year Review of Medical Findings in a Marshallese Population 
Accidentally exposed to Radioactive Fallout', written by Robert 
A.Conard, M.D., et al, published by Brookhaven National Laboratory 
in September, 1975, concerning.the AEC situation there. 

We would greatly appreciate receiving any subsequent reports that 
have been issued concerning these findings. They had been sent to 
us annually previously to this 1975 issue. 

Anything you can do to help us in this matter will be greatly 
appreciated. 

Sincerely yours, 

/2:7,,,,,,,, ~~Z"' ,,_,,, -.,,r/ /;/l<._.? .. -
1asao Kumangai, M.O. 
Director, Bureau of He th Services 
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